
 

Luncheon Guest 
Fort Worth Public Library 

Catered by:  
 

 

 

Please bring your favorite dessert.  

Sponsored by the Crime Control and 

Prevention District 

       June 2019 

Calendar 
 

June 11 

• Community Luncheon—Noon 

• Finance Meeting—6:00 PM 

• City Council Meeting—7:00 PM 

 

June 28 

• David Curwen Retirement Party—4:00 PM 

Burton Hill Elementary is out for 
summer. Please use caution and watch 
for children at play throughout the 
summer. 

A Message from Mayor Jones 

I am both honored and humbled to serve as your mayor. 

First, I congratulate John Davies for an outstanding campaign. It’s my 
challenge to earn the confidence of his supporters, as I will be a mayor 

for the entire city. 

I promised to involve more people in city governance, and I will keep that 
promise. Within the last few days, I have appointed eight fresh voices to 
the city’s boards, committees, and commissions, all of whom live in the 

original village. 

We are already at work addressing your problems. The new Public 
Safety Committee has been tasked with addressing 1) the traffic 
problems on Koldin Lane, and 2) the alley visibility problems in the 5800 
blocks. The invigorated Ordinance Advisory Board has been tasked with 
finding a reasonable solution to the current prohibition against adding on 
to existing homes without abiding by the more stringent new home 

construction standards. 

I also promised to listen and treat you with respect. The door to the 
mayor’s office will literally be always open. Please feel free to contact me 
at any time at my email address of mayorjones@cityofwestworth.com, or 

via telephone at city hall (817) 710-2509 or my office (817) 265-0440. 

We have a wonderful town. Working together, we will make it better. 

--Kelly Jones, mayor 

Welcome New Council Members 

The May 4th election has been canvassed and we would like to welcome 
our newly elected Mayor, Kelly Jones, as well as our new City Council 
members, Rosa Mendez (Place 1) and Christina Cowden (Place 5). 
Please join us in welcoming all of our new council members. If you would 
like to contact any of the city council members, their email addresses are 
always available on the city website at: http://www.cityofwestworth.com/

city-council 
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